
 
Together we are Porter Croft 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    Follow us on Twitter @portercroft March 2024 Newsletter 7  
 

Dates for your 
diary:   
4th March 
Y5 football match 
 
5th March 
Y5 & Y6 SEND 
reviews 
Y5/6 girls football 
festival 
 
6th March 
Y3 Ecclesall Wood 
trip 
 
7th March 
World Book day 
 
8th March 
Dental hygiene 
parents coffee 
morning 
 
Y6 Hale Orchestra 
trip 
 
12th March 
Y3/4 SEND reviews 
Parents evening 
 
Y4/5 Basketball at 
EIS 
 
13th March 
Y5 Botanical 
Gardens trip 
 
Y1 Yorkshire 
Wildlife trip 
 

Parents evenings 
Thank you to everyone who has logged 

on to School Cloud and booked a parents 

evening slot for next week. If your child 

has an SEND review, they will not need a 

parents evening slot. If you are having 

trouble accessing the appointments 

online, please speak to the office staff 

who will be happy to help.  

 
World Book Day 

It will be World Book day on Thursday 7th 
March. You child is welcome to come 
dressed as a book character if they wish. 
We are also having a book in a box 
competition. Children are asked to 
create a scene from a book as a small 
model inside a box. 
 

 
 

Tea and Talk 
 

 

 
 

Friday 8th March-  Looking after teeth with 

                                 Mr Husham ( dad of  

                                 Adam Al-Nuaimi Y1) 

(plus free bingo to win Easter eggs) 

Friday 22nd March- Maths workshop for 

                                   FS2 Y1 Y2 parents 
Ms Burragan Gomez 

We are sad to be saying goodbye to Ms 
Burragan Gomez at the end of this term as 
she starts a new job. She has been a great 
member of our school staff, supporting 
lots of children in our KS1 classes and will 
be really missed. Thank you from 
everyone at Porter Croft Primary. 
 

SEND reviews 
Please attend your child’s SEND review 
with your class teacher and Miss Hocking 
to discuss your child’s progress. If you are 
unable to attend please inform the office 
as soon as possible.  
 

 



 
Together we are Porter Croft 

14th March  
Parents evenings 
19th March 
Y2 & Y1 SEND 
reviews 
 
22nd March 
Maths workshop 
for FS2 and Y1,2 
parents  
 
25th March 
Y5 Bikeability all 
week 
 
27th March 
Family, Faith & Fun 
Easter egg 
competition 
 
Last day of the 
Spring term 
 
15th April 
Summer term 
begins 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Comic Relief 
This will be on Friday 15th March any 
donations are most welcome.  

 
Easter Egg Competition 

We are holding our annual Easter Egg 
competition on Wednesday 27th March. 
Please bring your entries to the hall in 
the morning and the winners will be 
announce later that day. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Ramadan 

 
Please inform the office if your child is 
fasting. We do not recommend children 
fast every day and they will need consent 
from you if this is to go ahead. We do not 
wish children younger than Y5 to fast in 
school. We also recommend intermittent 
fasting for children for health reasons. 
Please come and speak to myself, if you 
have any concerns about this. 
 
 

Thank you 
Cath Thomas 
Headteacher 

  

 


